
SHOBNALL PRIMARY SCHOOL PFA 

Minutes of the PFA meeting held on Wednesday 14th June 2017 

 

Present:     Caroline Frost, Georgina Hull, David Adams, Tracey Stilgoe and Aleena.  

Apologies:   Carolyn Tatham, Debbie Knight, Sarah Barker, Lorna Baker, Rachael Toon, Julie 

tinning, Paula Johnston, Becca Woolley and Jane York 

 

Minute Action 

School Library is all finished and the books have 
been put out ready for the children to use.  
 

 

Sports Day - Monday 19th June 
 
Please can we be at the school for 8:45 to help 
set up for sports day.  
We will be selling Sausage and Bacon Rolls and 
tea and coffee. 
 

 

School Disco 
 
School Disco has been cancelled for this school 
year as the school diary is full.  

I will send a letter out informing the parents this 
has been cancelled.  
 
 

Eid Celebration Food Sale 
Tuesday 27th June 3:30pm onwards.  
 
After speaking to Mr Cruise and Aleena they 
have suggested doing an Eid food sale after 
school in the same way we did the bake sale at 
the end of last term. Aleena and a few other 
mums will be making a variety of foods. For 
example: Samosas, Onion Bhajis, Kebabs and 
sweets.  
She also mentioned that she knows a supplier 
who sells halal marshmallows and other non-
gelatine sweets. So will be bringing some along 
for people to buy at this event.  
 

We will make a flyer to send out to all parents 
and some to display around the school 
advertising this event.  

Other things mentioned at the meeting for 
the next school year.  
 
Eid celebration fair (similar to the Christmas 
fair) I have listed below some of the ideas for 
stalls.  
Henna, Dress up area, Stencils, food stalls, 
Gallery Area, Raffle and we suggested a story 
time and gift receiving stall. Similar to santa’s 
grotto. So they would have a slot and pay to 
enter and have someone read a story about Eid 
and receive a gift each.  
We also suggested all classes having a master 
class at making samosas or onion bhajis and 
then selling them at the event. Or making cards 
to celebrate Eid so everyone can learn about 
this celebration.  
 

 



Future Sports Day  
It was mentioned that we were only selling 
bacon and sausages at this event and not 
serving anything halal. We discussed selling 
halal at this upcoming sports day but due to the 
fasting this month we have decided to do this at 
next years event.    
 
Future School Discos 
Generally we only have half of the school 
attending school discos. So we asked a couple 
of people why they were unable to attend and 
they said that the times were a bit late due to 
mosque timetables and they generally don’t 
encourage discos to their children for religion 
reasons.  
 
 

Next PFA Meeting will be Wednesday 19th 
July  
3:45pm 

 

 


